
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 5, 2020  
 

 

Important: Notification of Unauthorised Use of Nomura’s Name  
 
We understand that some individuals may have received unsolicited messages via 
WhatsApp inviting them to invest in an investment scheme / plan purportedly managed 
/ structured / arranged by Nomura. 
 
We would like to alert the general public that Nomura Asset Management Malaysia 
(“NAMM”) and Nomura Islamic Asset Management (“NIAM”) has no association 
whatsoever with these messages and we would like to remind investors to remain 
vigilant against anyone who uses our company’s brand or logo to inappropriately solicit 
investments.   
 
We have reported this incident to the relevant regulators and authorities and we would 
like to urge anyone who is victim of fraud to seek assistance from your local law 
enforcement office. 
 
If you have receive unsolicited communications relating to NAMM or NIAM, we 
recommend that you contact us at marketing@nomura-asset.com.my to authenticate 
the contents of such communication.     
 
Please do not:  
•  Make any payments without being certain the transaction is legitimate.  

•  Provide any personal information or data to anyone you do not know.  

•  Reply to suspicious emails or text messages or contact the sender.  

•  Open suspicious website links or attachments as this may lead to an attempt 
to infect your computer or mobile device with a virus. 
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